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ERIC T. B. GROSS, EE, DSc.

CONSULTING ENGINEER

March 26, 1961,
ARLINGTON HEIGHTS: CLEARBROOK 3-4630 210 SO, STRATFORD ROAD
CHicaGo: CALUMET 3-9600 ARLINGTON HEIGHTS, ILL,

Dear Professor Thirring,

I was happy to learn from Fejer, as well as from your letter of
March 22, that everything is #ttled to your satisfaction, and we are
looking forward to picking you up at the O'Hare airport on Sunday, April
16, If you can arrange to come in the afternoon = or earlier, whatever
is most convenient - we will be glad to try and arrange for a few people
to meet you here at our house,

Perhaps it would be best for you to call here from Boston so that
we can learn at an early date what final travel arrangements you have
made, You will find me at home in the evening ( except on Friday when
I have a lecture) and I would suggest that you call any time after 6 p.m,
Boston Time, with reversed charges ( collect), person to person, asking
for me at the Arlington Heights number as given above,

I have tried for some time to get your book accepted by one of these
"Book clubs", but without much success, I was surprised to hear of a
"revision", since there have not been any very important changes in the
recent past which would make such revision mandatory, I do not know
Mr, Svirsky either, and can only assume that he may have had some dealings
with the publisher in Bloomington, It will do no harm if you try and
talk to Mr, Svirsky, and I shall be glad to follow up later,

I trust that you will have good speed on your trip; copy of this
letter will be sent to your hotel in Boston, just in case it does not
reach you at your house in Kitzbtthel, Kindest regards,

Very sincerely,

L



